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April Newsletter 2017 
 

Beginning Visions 
145 Huffine St, Gibsonville NC, 27249 
beginningvisions.com T: (336) 449-4070 

 

Dear Parents, 

March has come and gone and we are already a quarter through the 
year. This month our classroom theme is “A New Beginning 
(Spring).” We focus on nature, plant life, air, rain, and sunshine! We 
look forward to the multitude of arts and crafts each class will make. 
We also look forward to spending more time outside exploring the 
nature around us!  

This month, we would like to hear your children’s best jokes. As you 
may know, Mr. Robbie is quite the comedian, but he is quickly 
running out of jokes and needs your help! A few of his best jokes are 
in this newsletter. Please sit down with your children and come up 
with some jokes to tell Mr. Robbie the next time they see him. He is 
taking notes and will reveal the student with the best joke in next 
month’s newsletter!! ****The best comedian also wins a prize!!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

The Month of April is… 

National Humor Month 

April 14 

Good Friday- BV is closed 

April 18 

3’s and 4’s library visit 

April 24th & 25th 

Spring Picture Days 

** 
 

April Fools…. 
1. What did one eye say to the 

other eye? 

 

2. Where does the president 
keep his armies? 

 

  3.   +Knock Knock. 

        -Who’s There? 

        +Ya. 

        -Ya Who? 

        +I’m excited to see you too!! 

4. What does a nosey pepper 
do? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In his sleevies*** 

Figure 1: Ms. Shannon’s class painted chickens last month! 

Gets jalapeño business*** 

Don’t look now, but 
something between us 
smells*** 
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Ms. Robin’s Kitchen… 
Fire Ants on a Log 

-This fun kid-friendly snack can 
be made in a variety of ways! 
This is one way: 

Ingredients:  

• 5 stalks of celery 
• ½ cup of peanut butter 
• ¼ cup Craisins 

Directions: 

1. Cut the celery stalks in 
half 

2. Spread with Peanut 
butter 

3. Sprinkle with Craisins 
4. Enjoy!! 

 

Important Reminders…  

1) Please remember to sign 
your child in and out of their 
classroom every day.  

2) Cap and gowns will be 
ordered soon and need to 
be paid for. They are around 
$22 for the set. 

Happy Birthday to…  
Ms. Shannon: 4/12 

Ms. April: 4/20 

 

 

Figure 2: Ms. Sherita’s class made dinosaur prints! 

Figure 3: Ms. Dana’s class made books describing their 
favorite dinosaurs! 

April showers bring May flowers!! 


